
 
 

Smoking Policy 

 

In keeping with John Carroll University policy to provide a safe and healthy work environment, smoking in any 

university building or workplace is prohibited.  Smokers are responsible for keeping the designated outdoor smoking 

areas clean, properly utilizing receptacles provided. This policy applies equally to all employees, non-employees, 

contractors and visitors.   
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